PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT



DATE:

28 October 2002

TO:

LPA/P&Z Commissioners

FROM:

Amanda Smith, Senior Planner

RE:

Continuance of the Zelman Tract Rezone

This item was continued by this Board on October 2, 2002, until the November meeting. The applicants and Planning Staff are recommending a continuance of the above referenced project in order to resolve a number of Staff's concerns. However, since the October public hearing, Planning Staff and the applicants were unable to resolve the outstanding issues. Therefore, Planning Staff recommends that this item be continued indefinitely.

\PD_CSB\VOL1\PDHTEDOCS\HTLTR\PZLTR\PROD\PZ2000\P0016001.DOC